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August 29, 2018

Loudoun Watershed Watch
Via email: info@loudounwatershedwatch.org

Dear Loudoun Watershed Watch,

Thank you for your submitted request for monitoring on Militown Creek and Dog Branch. DEQ’s
Northern Regional Office has reviewed your request. We are happy to let you know that DEQ will likely
be able to accommodate ambient monitoring on each of the streams in 2019. While monitoring site
selection has not yet been finalized, we anticipate that the Dog Branch site may be located at the Rt. 630
crossing into Loudoun County, and the Milltown Creek site at the bridge near Rt. 673.

DEQ appreciates your nomination. The citizen nomination process is an important resource to
help DEQ identify water bodies for sampling. DEQ makes every effort to have monitoring data available
to the public. If you would like to learn more about current DEQ sampling efforts, please visit
https://www.deq.virginia.gov/Programs/Water/WaterQualitylnformationTMDLs/WaterQualityMonitori
ng/SurfaceWaterMonitoring.aspx

If you have any questions about DEQ’s monitoring program in your area, please contact Mr. Jeff
Talbott at (757) 518-2154 or by e-mail at Jeff.Talbott@deq.virginia.gov.

Sincerely,

,/%«L,%Z for

C. Stuart Torbeck Jr.
Water Quality Data Liaison

cc: Jeff Talbott, DEQ-NRO



